
Complicated Grief:  
When Time Doesn’t Heal

Space is limited so registration is required by Sept. 1.  
With questions or to register, please call 978-774-5100 or  

email grief@CareDimensions.org

Was the death of your loved one more than two years ago? Are you 
still struggling to accept the loss? Or to heal from the loss? Or from 
the relationship itself? Are other issues interfering with your healing? 

Sometimes the grief process is more complicated than expected.  
Sometimes the usual markers of the one-year or the two-year  
anniversary just don’t help us to heal. 

If you would like to meet with others struggling still with grief, and to  
develop skills that will help you move on, please call us to discuss  
whether this group might be right for you. 

Wednesdays  
Sept. 8 to Oct. 13 
6-7:30 p.m.
This will be a virtual support group 
held via Zoomconference. Zoom is  
a free software available online.


